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February 29, 2016 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Milford Board of Education meetings scheduled for February 29 at 
6:30 and 7:00 p.m. are cancelled.  The next Business meeting is scheduled 
for March 14 at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
Pam Griffin 
Recording Secretary 
Milford Board of Education 

 


